
 

 

 

  

Dear Sixth-Grade Students, 

 

We cannot wait to get back to school, and we hope you are excited too! It certainly has been a 

unique summer for all of us. 

We are thrilled to be your teachers for your final year at Doyle! This year as a sixth-grade 

student you will be experiencing more independence than ever before. We are especially 

delighted that you will be receiving your own laptop that only you will be using. This will allow 

learning to be more interactive, varied, and fun! You are the new innovators carving a new trail 

for future Doyle Eagles! 

Here is a little bit about the sixth-grade team: 

Mrs. Cirulli   Splash!!! I have been spending a relaxing summer in the pool with my two 

golden retrievers, Abby and Callie, as well as my husband, Nick. The two furry ones are 

quite the swimmers. I’ve also enjoyed visits with my daughter, Kaitlin, and son, 

Nicholas. Working on some house projects—rooms and rooms of painting—has 

definitely been a goal this summer. Thank goodness you won’t see me when I have my 

painting clothes on. I’m quite a sight! Investigating new trails to walk the pups has been a 

great adventure, and getting lost in good books has been a must      . 

Mrs. Doyle   Ahhhh, summer! I love the extra time with my husband, Dennis, and our 

two children, Sebastian and Nolan. You’ll find us all in our favorite place, the backyard, 

exploring the variety of wildlife, playing sports and water games, picking veggies from 

the garden, taking advantage of the hammock, and gathering around the fire pit enjoying 

smores. Going for bike rides and taking our dog, O’Malley, for a walk is a daily 

occurrence. I have been channeling my inner fixer-upper as I paint and decorate my 

dining room. Sebastian and Nolan are also making plans for bedroom make-overs. Oh, 

boy! I love cooking and trying new recipes, and I end each day by snuggling up with a 

good book. I look forward to hearing all about your summer reads!😊  

Mrs. McPhee   Well, this has been quite a different summer than what I’m used to. There 

were no vacations to different countries, no trip to Florida to celebrate my mom’s 94th 

birthday, and no going to eat at restaurants—which is my FAVORITE activity! But 

trying to find the silver lining of things, I have totally enjoyed making new foods, playing 

with my doggies in the pool (my golden retriever is awesome at jumping into the pool to 

fetch the ball), and sitting on the front porch watching the construction on our road being 



completed. Don’t get me started about my three granddaughters unless you have plenty of 

time to listen to me brag about them! And guess what? I’m getting another granddaughter 

in October! Woohoo! 

Mr. Romeo Hello 6th Grade Doyle Eagles!  I have been trying to make the most of this 

summer, spending time with my family and a few friends. I was happy to make it to 

Ocean City, New Jersey this Summer, which is my favorite place on earth. I enjoyed the 

hot sun, cool water, and of course some soft served ice-cream at Kohr’s Bros!  On 

summer nights you will catch me sitting around a fire, fishing, or watching my favorite 

baseball team-- the New York Yankees.  I also spent some time golfing where I spent 

more time looking for my ball in the woods than I did on the course.  I am so excited to 

meet all of you, and I hope you enjoy the rest of your summer!  

Miss Lynn   I have been making the best of my summer so far. I am keeping busy with 

teaching at the Extended School Year Program and taking online graduate classes. 

During my free time, I enjoy being with my family, friends, and dogs, Monty and Milo. 

On cool summer nights, you can find me taking long walks around Bucks County. You 

may even see me around Doylestown! I hope you have a wonderful rest of your summer, 

and I can't wait to see you at the start of the school year! 

Please be sure to read the sixth-grade supply list found on the Welcome Page of the sixth-grade 

School Wires site. Everyone will need these items for the first day of school.  

Enjoy the rest of your summer, and let’s make your last year at Doyle wonderful. See you on 

Tuesday, September 8! 

 

Warmly, 

Mrs. Cirulli, Mrs. Doyle, Mrs. McPhee, Mr. Romeo, and Miss Lynn 


